♦ CITY OF HARDIN ♦

THE CITY OF HARDIN DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE BASED ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, NATIONAL ORIGIN, GENDER, RELIGION, AGE, DISABILITY, POLITICAL BELIEFS, SEXUAL ORIENTATION, OR MARITAL OR FAMILY STATUS.

HANK ROGALINSKI - MAYOR P.O. Box 57 Hardin, KY 42048 (270) 437-4361 JASON F. DARNALL City Attorney P.O. Box 57 Hardin, KY 42048 (270) 437-4361

9/20/2023

Dear Customer,

This letter to inform you that The City of Hardin has implemented trash pick up service. After many months of discussion, it was voted on by the City Council and the Ordinance was passed on August 18, 2023. The City has contracted with Hall's Waste Management Services. The monthly fee will be \$15.24. This fee will be added to your monthly utility bill. This fee will be part of your monthly bill and if it is not paid, all services (water/gas) can be shut off for non-payment.

They will be delivering your trash can in the coming week. The first pick up will be October 1, 2023, and will be every Monday following. Please have your trash can at the end of your driveway the night before. Please see attached letter from Hall's explaining what can and can't be disposed of.

If you currently have Hall's service, you will keep the current trash cans you have. If you pay in advance, Hall's will be issuing refund checks. Please note that the new pick-up day will be on Mondays.

Each trash can will have its own serial number linked to your address. This serves as a notice that tampering or damaging any trash cans is considered to be tampering with City property. The tampering fees for each trash can are \$75.00 plus the cost of each can of \$80.00 per can and criminal charges can be filed.

We are hoping these services will help keep the residents of Hardin clean and orderly.

Respectfully,

Hank Rogalinski Mayor